
Abengoa Mojave Solar – jurisdictional waters 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Estes, Stephen M SPL [mailto:Stephen.M.Estes@usace.army.mil]  
Sent: Friday, February 26, 2010 2:10 PM 
To: Heather Blair 
Subject: RE: Abengoa Mojave Solar Project 
 
Heather, 
 
The Corps determined all waters on the Abengoa Mojave Solar project site to 
be isolated per SWANCC; therefore, the Corps does not have jurisdiction.  We 
issued a letter to the project consultant stating no permit is required under 
Section 404 of the Clean Water Act. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Stephen M. Estes 
Project Manager 
Regulatory Division 
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 
Office: (213) 452-3660 
Mobile: (213) 309-2090 
FAX: (213) 452-4196 
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